
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Next Thursday (4th March), we will be celebrating World Book Day at 
home and in school! 
 
We have lots of exciting activities planned including... 
 
- Dressing up as your favourite book character on the day. This includes 
children at home too. You do not have to go out and buy a costume, 
there are plenty of ideas online that you can create at home using things 
around your house. Please share your photos with us from the day. 
 
- 'Silly Places to Read'. This involves taking a photo of you reading in a 
silly (safe) place. This could be under your bed or in a den made from 
pillows etc. Staff are taking their photos this week so we will share them 
soon on Class Dojo to give you plenty of silly ideas!  
 
-Special activities on Thursday- your teacher will set you World Book 
Day activities to complete at school or at home.  
 
- 'Share a Story Corner'. We will be sharing videos of staff reading their 
favourite stories for you. We will then be challenging you to video 
yourselves telling us your favourite story! 
 
More details on all these activities will follow in the coming days on 
Class Dojo and we will begin to share our photos and videos from 
Monday.  
 

 

 

 

 


